Armfield Homeowners Association

Minutes of May 24, 2007 Annual Meeting
Board Members Present: Robert Shear, Greg Seiler, Steve Snyder and Paul Malherek

Management:
Dan Gordon

Administrative:
1. The minutes for the July 27, 2006 annual meeting were read and unanimously approved.

2. Required quorum of 25% of the membership represented via proxy or in person was established.
2. The next Board meeting is scheduled for June 28, 2007 at Capital Property Management offices on Centreville Road.
Report of Officers:
1. President’s report: Rob Shear began speaking of all of the repairs that were required within the community this year. (Pool parking lot, Pool whitecoat and filtration system, Clary Sage tot lot)  The new pool management company will enforce ID rule for pool entry.
Report of Committees:

1. Architectural: Charlie Dutton provided a status of the revised Architectural Guidelines and Maintenance Standards that were completed for Board review. An updated draft will be posted on the web site.

2. Pool committee: Swim team starts 5/29
3. Social committee: Adult pool party will be 4th weekend in July.  Family pool party in August.
4. Communications committee: Robert Shear provided an update of the newsletter and community directory.

Management Agent Report:

1. Dan Gordon discussed his efforts in the community.
Unfinished Business:

1. There was no unfinished business. 

New Business:

1. Representative Michael Frey from Fairfax County was present to give an update on the Sully District.  Centreville Road to be completed in front of community by late summer 2007.  New zoning task force to investigate issues with too many residents in a single family house. County looking for volunteers for advisory boards.
2. Residents discussed the need for a special parking district.
Adjournment:

1. President Rob Shear adjourned the meeting at 8:42PM

Minutes Approved: 







Date:
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